
Town of Amherst, NH 
AMHERST CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Barbara Landry Meeting Room, Town Hall – 2 Main Street 

Tuesday August 1, 2023, 7:00 PM 
 
 

Pursuant to New Hampshire RSA 36-A:5, the Amherst Conservation Commission hereby 
announces to the citizens of Amherst the convening of a Public Hearing to take input on the 
expenditure of funds held and controlled by the Conservation Commission for the acquisition of 
property by the town, to be held and controlled by the Conservation Commission.  The Town is 
considering the purchase of a parcel of land, Tax Map 5, Lot 159-1, the owner of record being 
Clearview Development Group, LLC, and the Conservation Commission is considering the use 
of Conservation Fund monies as a deposit upon the execution of a Purchase and Sale agreement 
for the above-described parcel. The purchase of said parcel will be financed, in part, with bonds 
authorized by the 2021 Town Meeting vote approving borrowing money for conservation 
purposes. 
 
 
 

All interested citizens are invited to attend the meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


